
February Important Dates:
● Monday, February 21- President’s Day,

No School
● Thursday, February 24th Parent Teacher

Conferences
● The next Encore Rotation will begin

February 22nd, NOT February 17th

A Look Ahead:
● Thursday, March 17 - End of 3rd

Grading Period
● Friday, March 18 - No School
● March 28 - April 1 - Spring Break
● School resumes Monday, April 4

Ohio’s State Tests:
● ELA Testing Dates: March 23 & 24
● Make-Up Dates: April 4-8
● Math Testing Dates: April 20-21
● Make-Up Dates: April 22 and April

25-26
● Science Testing Dates: April 27-28
● Make-Up Dates: April 29 and May 2-3

Attendance:
Please ensure that you are calling your BMS
student off if they will be absent.
HB 410 - Reminder
Call off line: 440-990-3125

Second Quarter Awards:
We will be having the 2nd Quarter academic
awards assembly by grade level during the
student's 6th - 8th period special class on Friday,
February 11th. We will be live streaming the
assemblies for families to login and be able to
view. Details regarding the live stream will be
shared out closer to the assembly date.

Third Quarter:
We are now into the 3rd grading period! Please
ensure that you are checking your student’s
Google Classroom assignments and grades on
Progressbook. If you need assistance with
Progressbook, please give us a call in the office.
Additionally, please assist us in keeping the lines
of communication open with your students’
teachers. If you have a question or concern, all
teachers can be reached via email. Teacher
email addresses can be found here.

Students of the Month:
Braden Middle School formally recognizes one
student per grade level each month as Student
of the Month. Students of the Month at BMS
exhibit the following qualities: is self motivated,
goes beyond basic expectations in the
classroom, shows above average effort, works
hard and is persistent. Prospective student’s of
the month display initiative, honesty, respect,
responsibility and compassion. Students show
willingness to help peers and act as a leader
and a role model in the building.

Congratulations to the following students for
being named the December Students of the
Month:
6th grade→ Jason Hood
7th grade→ CJ Barnum
8th grade→ Jarrett Herron

District Student of the Month Representative
8th Grade: Jarrett Herron

https://bms.buckeyeschools.info/Braden-Staff/index.html


Student Council Giving Tree:
Do you know anyone who needs a warm pair of
gloves? Stop by the “Giving Tree” located in the
lobby of Braden Middle School! Before the
extended break, the Braden Middle School
Student Council worked diligently to prepare a
community service project in conjunction with
the PTO. The “Giving Tree” is an evergreen tree
adorned with donated gloves. Anyone in need of
a pair of gloves is welcome to take a pair of
gloves off of the tree. One of the missions of the
student council is to participate in stakeholder
projects which have a positive impact on student
and community stakeholders. No act of
kindness, however small, is ever wasted.

Boys Basketball:
The 7th grade boys basketball team finished
their season 8-9.
The 8th grade boys basketball team finished
their season 12-5.  Great season boys, the
future looks bright!!

Wrestling:
The middle school wrestling team has been
working hard this season.  The Bulldogs finished
2nd at the Little Laker Shaker.  The Bulldogs
defeated Jefferson Middle School and Conneaut
Middle School, making their record 23-5.  Keep
up the great work boys and girls!!

Girls Basketball:
The 7-8th grade girls basketball season is
underway.  For a complete schedule please see
https://ehsathletics.org/ for more information.

College Credit Plus Informational Meeting
The 2022 CCP Informational Meeting for
Buckeye is Thursday, January 27th at 5:30pm in
the inner cafeteria at Edgewood High School.
College Credit Plus is Ohio’s dual enrollment
program that provides students in grades 7-12
the opportunity to earn college and high school
credits at the same time by taking courses from
Ohio colleges or universities. The purpose of the
program is to promote rigorous academic
pursuits and to provide a wide variety of options
to college-ready students. There is no cost for
tuition, books or fees for students who attend
public school in the state of Ohio. More
information regarding CCP can be found here.

https://ehsathletics.org/
https://www.kent.edu/ashtabula/ccp

